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 Public Hearing 
Monday, August 14, 2017 

7:00 p.m. 

Municipal Hall, Council Chambers 

13211 Henry Avenue 

 Zoning Text Amendment:  
Bylaw No. 2017-021 

An application was received from the proposed 
purchasers of Glenfir School to add a dormitory 
housing use to the I – Institutional zone to allow 
for the reopening of the school as an international 
school and the construction of a student dormitory 
building on site.  

The proposed zoning bylaw amendment would 
include the addition of ‘dormitory’ as a defined use 
to the bylaw, and would see this use added as an 
accessory use to the I – Institutional zone. 

Get more information:  
View a copy of the proposed bylaws and relevant 
documents online at www.summerland.ca or at 
Municipal Hall from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, excluding holidays, until the public 
hearing. 

To provide your feedback, send written 
submissions prior to the public hearing.  You are 
also welcome to speak at the public hearing. 

Jeremy Denegar 
Director of Corporate Services 

 

 
HAVE 
YOUR 
SAY:  

 

 

 @ 

 13211 Henry Ave., PO Box 159 
Summerland BC  V0H 1Z0 
 
corporateofficer@summerland.ca  
 
Attend the public hearing Monday, 
August 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 


